
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
TOOELE ARMY DEPOT 


TOOELE, UTAH 84074·5000 


7 January 1997 
REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF 


Safety & Environmental 
Management Division 

Mr. Robert S. Dinwiddie 
State of New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
RCRA Permits Management Program 
525 Camino De Los Marquez 
P.O. Box 26110 
Sante Fe, New Mexico 87502 

Dear Mr. Dinwiddie: 

This letter follows the Army's transmittal of the updated 
version of the RCRA Closure Plan for the Fort Wingate Depot 
Activity Open Burning/Open Detonation Grounds to your Department, 
and subject of your 23 December 1996 letter requesting the same. 

Our records show that your office received the requested 
updated version of the 21 May 1996 Closure Plan on 23 December 
1996, including deleted text shown in strike-out format and new 
text presented in an underlined format. Additionally, and as 
requested, three (3) hard copies were provided along with a copy 
on disk in WordPerfect 5.1 format. Your request for WordPerfect 
5.2 format is noted and, at your further request, a WordPerfect 
5.2 version can be provided. 

If you have any questions, or require additional 
information, please contact Mr. Larry Fisher at 801-833-3504. 

Sincerely, 

.-.f, rll J It J\ ~lfAA..UA/
/~~;~A. TURNER 
Acting Director, Industrial 

Risk Management 

CF: 
Ms. Pat Flynt, HQ, DAIMBO 
Mr. William Bradley/Kevin Tiemeier, IOC 
Mr. Timothy Alexander/Colleen Rathbun, AEC 
Ms. Katrina Ajemian, CESWF 
Mr. Chuck Hendrickson, EPA 
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